
May 31, 2022

Dear Mayor and Council,

The Board and Members of Whistler Field Hockey Club would like to thank you for the generous
Community Enrichment Grant.

The Grant will enable us to put our dreams into reality and get our programs up and running.
We will be putting the grant towards the purchase of equipment - from cones to balls and bibs,
first aid kits, and for quality coaching and umpiring courses for our volunteer coaches.

The youth program is well underway, and they are having a great time with 21 participants
enrolled in the sessions.

Adults will get started on June 6 and we would like to invite the Mayor and Council to come and
join in or watch from the sidelines.

Once again, we are grateful for the funding and look forward to seeing you on the field soon.

Yours sincerely,

Amy McCarthy
President, Whistler Field Hockey Club
president@whistlerfieldhockey.com
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